PlanningAlias

From: Scott Johns

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 11:40 AM

To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Newport Phase 3 support letter

Attachments: Newport Village Courtenay Phase 3 Support.eml

Good morning,

Please see attached support letter for the project on Kilpatrick ave. We are in desperate need for house at
this time, I hope that this weighs heavily on your decisions today.

-Scott



Dear Mayor,

My name is Scott and | live and work in the Comox Valley. | am writing to you today regarding the
development project on Kilpatrick Avenue. | am in full support of this development.

We need more housing in the Courtenay area, and the proposed project will help fill the gap.
There are already other apartments in the area, so | think it fits with the neighbourhood.

| hope that you support this development as well.

Sincerely,

Scott



